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MEDIA RELEASE 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Feb. 10, 2021, Crossfield, Alta. – During a Special Council Meeting held Feb. 9, Crossfield Town 
council passed a motion to release Ken Bosman, chief administrative officer (CAO), from his 
contract, effective immediately.  

Council approved the appointment of Merel Jarvis to the role of interim CAO, effective 
immediately. Jarvis has worked for the Town of Crossfield for 16 years, most recently as manager 
of development and community standards. 
 
The recruitment process for a permanent replacement for Bosman will begin immediately. 
 
“Town council has complete confidence in the exceptional staff we have throughout our 
organization who will ensure continuity of the programs and services our residents depend on 
while the recruitment process is underway," Mayor Jo Tennant said. 
 
No further information will be released. 


